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states in his letter, as you

will observe, that the attention

of His Excellency has been again

called to this matter by the

Right Honble the Secretary of

the Colomes in a Despatch

dated the 6th July 1887. This

Dispatch would not appear

to have been transferred to

this Dept. from the Dept.

of Marine, as stated by

Captain Streatfield, enquiry

at that Dept. having shown

that it was in its hands

on the 7th Instants

May I ask you to be

good enough to obtain

from the Government of

British Columbia the

information
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